
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
July 16, 2015 
 
Kathleen Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
On June 17, 2015, Frontier Communications of New York, Inc. filed a tariff to detariff non-basic 
retail telecommunications services.  Since this filing Jenny Quirk brought to our attention a 
change she would like made to the rate section of this page.  This filing ensures the rate section 
is how she wanted it to read.     
 
If there are any questions, please contact Tanya Swanson at (651) 257-4835 or Leslie Zink at 
(585) 777-4717. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Leslie Zink 
 
Leslie Zink 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 
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